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DALBEATTIE COMMUNITY COUNCIL

Chairman – Mrs Erica Johnson

9 Urr Road, Dalbeattie, 




Kirkcudbrightshire. DG5 4DH

Telephone – 01556-612426 

22nd October 2018
To whom it may concern.

Dalbeattie Community Council fully supports the tunnelling underground of the Power Cables, currently planned to be run across Dumfries and Galloway on multiple High Pylons in the Kendoon to Tongland Reinforcement Project.

The additional cost to put these cables underground is, we feel, negligible compared to the total cost of the whole project. Yet it is not just the cost that should be considered with this project, but the aesthetic consideration that must be given to the breath-taking landscapes of Dumfries and Galloway in particular and Scotland in general. The natural landscape should not be sacrificed for short term profit. The Landscape belongs to all of us, not just Scottish Powers to use, and it seems at odds with the recent announcement of Scottish Power’s plans to in future use only Green Energy for power generation, yet it is prepared to spoil our unique Landscape. 

Please think again with this project.

Sincerely,

Erica Johnson

Erica Johnson

Chairman, Dalbeattie Community Council.

